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LARGE NEW GOLD ZONE REVEALED AT OROGRANDE BY 

RECENT GEOCHEMICAL SURVEY RESULTS  
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Velocity Minerals Ltd. is pleased to announce further results of the continuing geochemical soil 

survey on the two claim blocks it holds in the Orogrande mining district in Idaho County, Idaho.  The 
claims are comprised of two separate blocks each consisting of approximately 100 claims and covering 
an area of approximately 2,000 acres.  The northern block is adjacent to and south of Premium 
Exploration Inc.'s Friday-Petsite project in the historic Orogrande Mining Division in central Idaho.  The 
field crew has now collected over 1900 soil samples from a 80 km grid.  
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SOUTHERN CLAIM BLOCK 

 

The ongoing geochemical survey shows a new large gold anomaly situated on the Northern claim block 
referred to as the Summit anomaly in addition to the already announced Friday Fault- Badger shaft 
anomaly and the Monday fault structure anomaly. (See Release dated September 14, 2011).  
 
DRILL TARGETS 
 
Results and interpretations from this ongoing geochemical survey, which now covers approximately 80% 
of the Northern claim area, have been used to target two different potentially gold bearing structures in 
the upcoming drill program.  The first phase of the drilling program will target the Friday Fault- Badger 
shaft and the Summit anomalies. The Company plans to drill from third party patented claims (see 
Release dated July 18, 2011) targeting the large quartz vein system that was discovered and trenched by 
historical miners.  This initial drilling program will attempt to test, delineate, and quantify a historically 


